
 
 
 
Dear Parent / Carer 
 
Mount Lawley Senior High School’s Orientation Day for students beginning Year 7 in 2024 will be 
held on Thursday, 7 December 2023. This day is an important part of your child’s transition into 
High School with a strong focus on building relationships with both staff and students. 
 

• When: Thursday, 7 December at 8.45am (Please do not arrive before 8:30am) 
 

• Where: Enter through the red Middle School gate off the Woodsome Street carpark. 
 

• Parking: Please park at the large carpark at Hamer Park. The carpark is situated on the 
opposite side of Hamer Park near the cricket club pavilion. The carpark is accessed from 
North St and Second Ave.  

 

• Picking up your child: All students will be escorted across Hamer Park to the large 
carpark near the cricket pavilion at 2:40pm. Please arrange to pick up your child from that 
location. There will not be any parking available on the school site and Woodsome Street 
will already be very busy at that time. Please endeavour to be on time as staff will be 
required to wait with students until they have been picked up.  

 

• What to bring:   A sausage sizzle will be provided for lunch (halal and vegetarian will be 
available).  

            Students will need to bring morning tea, water bottle, hat and a pen for the day.  
 

• What to wear:    Students are to wear their Primary School uniform.  
    

Schedule for the day 
 
8:45am – 9:00am  Please arrive at the red gate near Middle School to have your child’s 

attendance recorded and to collect their form class identification. 
 
9:00am – 9:45am  Parent Information Session. Only parents are invited to this session. 

Students will be taken into their new form classes while the parent 
information session is being held. 

 
9:45am – 10:30am Parents are invited to a morning tea in the school café.  
 
2:45pm Parents pick up students in the large carpark on the other side of Hamer 

Park.  
 
6.30pm-8.00pm Hello High School Presentation. Join Claire at ECU Mt Lawley for an 

evening of practical information, strategies, tips and tools to help 
tweens transition to high school with more resilience, optimism, and 
confidence. Please register your attendance via this link: 

 Hello High School - Edith Cowen University Mount Lawley - Ngala 

 Please see additional information attached to this email. 
 

• Year 7 booklist and information packages are available on our Website. 

• Contributions and Charges information will be posted home separately.  
 

Please contact the Middle School office on 9265 1573 if your child is unable to attend. 
 

We look forward to meeting your child and welcoming them and your 
family to the Mount Lawley Senior High School community. 

https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.ngala.com.au%2Fsession%2Fhello-high-school%2F&data=05%7C01%7CSteven.Raphael%40education.wa.edu.au%7C9a0e79ac934f4a020e1f08dbda81981e%7Ce08016f9d1fd4cbb83b0b76eb4361627%7C0%7C0%7C638344022370494794%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=%2FlShEPzN2hx5RihK78nWWZT25RFRHpiwKSS6JIIAxCg%3D&reserved=0

